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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week  94.5% 

Best attendance this week: 

Raven Class 98.7% & Swan Class 98.2%  

 

If a class gets the highest attendance for 3 
consecutive weeks a reward will be  

arranged.  

 

Edition no 6 

Thank you to everyone who came to Show and Share in the classrooms 

yesterday afterschool.   We hope you enjoyed looking at the children’s 

work and meeting the staff.     We will hold another Show and Share 

event in July— date to be confirmed. 

 

This Sunday we will be holding “Church in School” at 4pm in the main 

hall.   All welcome to come and join us. 

 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

Zumbathon 

 

We are delighted to be able to host a 

Zumbathon at school—see poster and also  

Facebook link.   https://facebook.com/events/s/

zumbathon-for-abigails-footste/709775860195109/ 

 

We hope that lots of you will be able to join in to 
raise money for these fantastic causes.    

https://facebook.com/events/s/zumbathon-for-abigails-footste/709775860195109/
https://facebook.com/events/s/zumbathon-for-abigails-footste/709775860195109/
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DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Church in School:    Sunday 15th May 

School of Rock trip:    Wednesday 25th May 

End of Term:     Friday 27th May  

 

Start of Term 6:    Monday 6th June 

Church in School:    Sunday 19th June  

Summer Fayre:    Friday 24th June 

Church in School:    Sunday 17th July  

End of Term:     Wednesday 20th July  

WORSHIP  

Our worship theme for this week was ‘Looking at the heart’ and we focused mainly, on the Old Testament bible 

figure, David. Not only did David have many great physical qualities, but he pleased God because he served Him 

with a willing heart – man looks at the outward appearance, but God looks at the heart! Our memory verse of the 

week was (which is the same as last weeks): ‘For even the son of man came not to be served but to serve and give 

his life as a ransom for many.’  

LOST PROPERTY 

Again we have a huge amount of lost items of  

uniform including coats, shoes, water bottles etc. 

 

We will try to put the items outside on a sunny 

day so that everyone can have a look afterschool.   

 

Please can we ask for items of uniform to be 

clearly labelled with at least your child’s name.  

This will make it so much easier for us to hand 

items back.  Thank you as always for your  

support. 

CONVERSATION STARTERS: 
 

What are the three most interesting things 
about you?   

SPORTS DAY 

 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 Sports Day will be held from 9.15 am  

(all morning) on Wednesday 29th June 

 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6  Sports Day will be from 9.15 am (all morning) on Wednesday 6th July 

 

If the weather is bad on either of these days and we are unable to hold sports day, we will move it to 

Wednesday 13th July again in the morning.     Parents/grandparents all welcome to come along and support 

 


